
 

 
 

 
 

 
September 7, 2006 

 
 
ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Tracy_Depaola/AERC-MTI/US@AERC-MTI.COM 
 
  
Tracy Depaola     OCD-HW-E-06-0242 
AERC Recycling Solutions       
4317-J Fortune Place  
West Melbourne, FL  32904 
 
   Brevard County – FLD984262782    
   Project Close Letter 
 
Dear Ms. Depaola: 
 
The Department has determined that your obligations outlined in Consent Order 03-2153 have been 
completed and no further actions are required of AERC in reference to this Consent Order.  Enclosed is 
a copy of the executed Consent Order 03-2153.  As of this date September 7, 2006, all corrective actions 
required to bring AERC Recycling Solutions into compliance have been met.  Please be aware, AERC 
Recycling Solutions must continue to comply with all applicable hazardous waste rules and regulations.  

 
If you have any questions please contact me by telephone at (407) 893-3323 or by e-mail at 
Janine.Kraemer@floridadep.net. 
 
    
        Sincerely, 
     
            
        Janine Kraemer, CHMM 
        Environmental Specialist II   
        Hazardous Waste Program  
 
 
Enclosure:  Executed Consent Order 03-2153 
 
cc:  Karen Yost, AERC, KYost@aercrecycling.com 

 
 

Jeb Bush 
Governor 

Department of 
Environmental Protection 

Central District 
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 

Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 

Printed on recycled paper. 

Colleen Castille 
Secretary 

"More Protection, Less Process" 
















